SAL 2020



INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE SPACES OF ADULT LEARNING WARSAW UNIVERSITY, FACULTY OF EDUCATION

Dear Colleagues,

We are truly sorry to inform that due to the situation caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, we are forced to change the date of the international scientific conference Spaces of Adult Learning, planned in Warsaw on 7-8 May 2020. On setting a new date (most likely in the fall) we are going to inform in the next announcement as soon as we learn about the premises and the organization of the academic year at the University of Warsaw.

We do not cancel the conference, we are looking for an alternative date.

We are 100% prepared for our conference.

Most of submitted speeches have been included in the conference program, while the abstracts sent have been used to create the Book of Abstracts. Now please prepare the texts for publication - we propose the beginning of July 2020 as the deadline for submitting full papers.

Conference organizing committee is going to apply for publication of a multi-author (post-conference) monograph by Taylor & Francis, we will try to put the conference material in the Web of Science database. For those of you who would be interested in publishing in Taylor & Francis, please prepare the text in English, in accordance with the rules presented by this Publishing House. Please notice that texts should not exceed the length of the publishing sheet (about 10 pages), footnotes and bibliography - APA style. If there are illustrations - please attach them in separate editable files, marking their place in the main text. Please do not format headers, do not use automatic numbering.

Texts sent in Polish will be (after receiving positive reviews) published in the journal *Edukacja Dorosłych* (the journal is indexed on reference letters: CEJSH, Index Copernicus International (ICI), ERIH PLUS, CEEOL), articles published in *Edukacja Dorosłych* receive 20 points according to the Ministry of Science and Higher Education classification. There are also other publishing options (applies to texts in Polish).

We wish you all health and strength in this difficult time.

We hope to see you soon and together participate in an inspirational exchange of thoughts during the SAL2020 conference.

With concern for us all - warm regards!

On behalf of the Scientific and Organizing Committee

(-) Zofia Szarota